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PRESS RELEASE 
 

Straight Road Receives $4,000 Grant from The Bank of America Charitable 

Foundation 
 

Lodi, NJ – Straight Road International is pleased to receive $4,000 from The Bank of 

America Charitable Foundation. 

 

This grant was given on the behalf of a Bank of America employee(s) who designated 

that Straight Road should receive a matching gift for their contributions via the Bank of 

America Employee Giving Programs. 

 

Bank of America is lending, investing and giving in local communities like ours in order 

to advance local economies and create positive change. Providing support to 

organizations like Straight Road that are providing critical services and programs is just 

one of the ways Bank of America is helping improve the quality of life in the 

communities we serve. 
 
 

Straight Road International is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization which focuses on health and financial 

literacy. 
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